
Improvements  Coming  To  Our
Camps In 2017
Facilities Coordinator Dale blue is working hard on renovating
and improving our facilities at both Nobscot Scout Reservation
and Camp Resolute so that they will be finished in time for
our 2017 campers to enjoy.  If you have visited Nobscot in the
evening lately you may have noticed that the sign is now
illuminated from 6-9 pm every night so that it’s easier to see
the  entrance  from  the  road.   Other  improvements  coming
include:

A new UTV at Nobscot Scout Reservation
Renovation of the main bathroom at Camp Resolute
New  fencing  at  the  shooting  sports  ranges  at  Camp
Resolute
Solar panels on the new latrine at Kiowa campsite.

As well as a few others in the works.  Keep an eye on our
Facebook  page  for  more  details,  we’ll  post  photos  of  the
improvements as they progress.
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